
From: Liam.McLernon@downdc.gov.uk
Sent: 24 June 2010 15:58 
To: +Comm. Environment Public Email 
Subject: High Hedges Bill 
 
Sean, 
 
Down District Councils External Affairs Committee, at its meeting on  
14 June 2010, considered the proposed High Hedges Bill. Members  
support the detail contained in the proposed Bill and the 4 amendments  
put forward by the Department of the Environment. 
 
Regards, 
 
Liam McLernon 
Down District Council Policy & Equality Officer 
 
24 Strangford Road, Co Down BT30 6SR 
Tele: 4461 0807 
Fax:  4461 0801 
Mobile: 07977 016984 
 
 
************************************************************************* 
This message contains information from Down District Council which may be privileged and confidential. The 
information is intended to be for the use of the individuals or entity named above. If you are not the intended 
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is 
prohibited. 
If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify me by telephone or by e-mail to 
abuse@downdc.gov.uk immediately. 
**************************************************************************** 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail, its contents and any attachments are intended only for the above named. As this e-mail 
may contain confidential or legally privileged information, if you are not, or suspect that you are not, 
the above named, or the person responsible for delivering the message to the above named, delete or 
destroy the email and any attachments immediately. The contents of this e-mail may not be disclosed 
to, nor used by, anyone other than the above named. We will not accept any liability (in negligence 
or otherwise) arising from any third party acting, or refraining from acting, on such information. 
Opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in such messages are not given or endorsed 
by the Council, unless otherwise indicated in writing by an authorised representative independent of 
such messages.  
 
Please note that we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been 
intercepted and amended. 
 
The Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing e-mails. You should therefore be 
aware that if you send an e-mail to a person within the Council it may be subject to any monitoring 
deemed necessary by the organisation. 
 
As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this e-mail (or any response to it) under 
UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation, unless the information in it is covered 
by an exemption. 
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